
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:   Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE:  May 2020 
RE:  Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 

5th Grade- 98 
6th Grade- 101 
7th Grade- 103 

 8th grade- 100 
 
Distance Learning Update 
Our staff is continuing to work hard in meeting the learning needs of all of our students, 
They continue to be creative and amazing 
 
Upcoming Dates 
May 19th and 20th from 9-2:  Students will be able to pick up personal belongings. The 
following week we will have a morning and evening time available for those who cannot 
make that time. 

 
Yearbook handout- TBA  


